
             

 

Religious Education News – 1st Quarter 2023 Update 
 

A belated congratulations to our students who received their Confirmation last month.  Thank 
you to those who have generously shared their time, talents, and faith in supporting their sacra-
mental preparation, especially our catechists, Dave McNaughton, Ashley Guinn, and Anthony 
Garcia, and the volunteers, parents, and sponsors. 

RE Students have been busy preparing for Easter and First Communion, by praying the Sta-
tions of the Cross, touring the church, attending teaching Masses, touring the sacristy with Fr. 
Mike, and re-enacting the Last Supper with Fr. Leo during their retreat.  A special thank you 
to all of our volunteers and catechists who have joyfully shared their time and talents and 
love of the Eucharist with our First Communicants, especially Mary Ellen Gold, Gilda 
Rivero, Regina Besa, Ashley Guinn, and our seminarians, Matthew Cooke and Miles 
Swigert. And thank you to the RE students who wrote Easter cards to and are praying for the 
incarcerated in support of the Kolbe House Blessed and Broken Program,  


